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We are happy to write this letter of reference for AWT Construction Group Inc.  Greg Smith and James Kint with AWT came to our immediate assistance when we needed to complete some short-notice “punch list” work for the final condominium units sold at our downtown San Jose highrise known as The 88.  We were referred to AWT by a development colleague, and also checked out their website.  Our first interaction was with James via telephone, and it was clear from the beginning that we had found a great new resource!  
We can, from direct and repeated personal experience, highly recommend AWT Construction Group Inc. for:
· Professional and courteous customer service;
· Outstanding attention to detail;
· Reliability and punctuality; and
· Excellent follow-up
Sincerely,
The 88 Customer Service Team
88 East San Fernando Street
San Jose, CA

